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Saverio Talotti

From: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>
Sent: Friday 12 May 2023 15:25
To: Saverio Talotti
Cc: David Murphy; Anne Coyne
Subject: RE: Calmount Road/ Apex Hub Development - SD22A-0099 - SDCC Revised Public 

Lighting 1 of 3

Hi Saverio.  
Thank you for your submission and revisions to same. I am saƟsfied that the submission is in line with the 
requirements of the SDCC Public LighƟng SpecificaƟon. 
 
Please ensure the developer informs the Public LighƟng SecƟon of the commencement of works on site. All electrical 
connecƟons for Public LighƟng InstallaƟons to be Taken-In-Chareg by the council will be applied for byt eh Pubic 
LighƟng Inspectors once works commence. The Inspectors will also be required to undertake various site visits and 
inspecƟons throughout construcƟon.  
 
Regards,  
Gráinne  
 
Gráinne Mowlds |Executive Engineer| 
Public Lighting 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department| 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24| 
gmowlds@sdublincoco.ie 

T +353 1 414 9000 Ext 4745 www.sdcc.ie 

 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Saverio Talotti <saverio.talotti@pmep.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 9:53 AM 
To: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: David Murphy <DMurphy@parkdevelopments.ie>; Anne Coyne <anne.coyne@pmep.ie> 
Subject: RE: Calmount Road/ Apex Hub Development - SD22A-0099 - SDCC Revised Public Lighting 1 of 3 
 
CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 
Hi Gráinne, 
 
Again thank you for your time on Friday to define the info you queried and require.  
 
Attach are the update layouts as requested – across the 3No. email. 
 
Regards 
 
SAVERIO TALOTTI 


